
INDUCTION PROGRAMME 

Conducted by 

BBA Department 

BBA Department of Nagaon G.N.D.G. Commerce college has conducted an Induction Programme 

for newly admitted 1st semester students of this department on 19th August 2023 at 11:30 am. in Conference 

Hall. The meeting is presided by our respected Principal Dr. Mriganka Saikia Sir. Sir has given an 

informative welcome speech where he has explained about FYUGP (Four years Under Graduate 

Programme) and ABC (Academic Bank of Credit) under NEP 2020. Our Vice Principal Sir has also given a 

brief lecturer to help the students in getting familiarized with the institution as well as ethos. After that a 

short video on opening ABC account is shared with the students. The purpose of the meeting is to help new 

stds. adjust and feel comfortable in the new environment. At last expressing a heartfelt thanks to all our 

students and sincere thanks to Principal Sir, Vice-Principal Sir and Colleagues, Co-ordinator of BBA 

Department (Mrs. Rupsikha Goswami) has concluded the programme.  

    


